

November 2018











Thank you to our Youth Ambassadors for **Queer History Program Founders!**

ONE Archives Foundation is thrilled to announce it has received a \$50,000 grant for its Youth Ambassadors for Queer History program. The generous grant was received from Program Founders, Rob Saltzman and Ed Pierce. The grant will enable the ONE Archives Foundation to continue to grow its Youth Ambassadors program, which trains and mentors a core group of high school student leaders from sorges the greater Los Angeles area to become peer ambassadors for